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Disc run-out

When installing the new brake disc ensure that the surface of the hub is clean and free 

from damage. All too often disc run-out is caused by imperfections on the hub surface, 

resulting in the disc not fitting true on the hub. 

If possible measure the run-out using a dial gauge. It should be no more than 0.1mm. The 

run-out on the hub itself should not exceed 0.002mm. 
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